Drawing Layouts, writing stories, taking pictures, meeting deadlines, and selling ads is the job for . . .

The Communicators

A first hand account of your high school years was recorded by the Paw Print Staff.

The newspaper "The Dog House" was published quarterly. It featured poems, letters, and pictures submitted by the students. Editors of "The Dog House" were Tim O'Briant and Paula Rahn.

The radio program "The News and Views of Walterboro High School" was produced monthly. Mrs. Blocker, along with staff members recorded the show at WALD. The program aired Saturday mornings at 9:00 a.m.

The annual "The Paw Print" recorded the events of the year and placed them in a manner that you could look back on.

The '84 yearbook received the Palmetto Award—which meant first place in the 4-A division by the South Carolina Scholastic Press Association. Mrs. Marilyn Zielke the yearbook advisor received the Gold Award present by Herff Jones Publishing Company.

During the summer of '85, Melissa Tomlinson, Paula Rahn, Tim Simmons, Tim O'Briant, and Mrs. Zielke attended a Journalism workshop. Eleven members of the staff and the advisor also attended the Yearbook/Newspaper Convention held at the University of South Carolina-Columbia. Even though the staffers had deadlines to meet, interviews to conduct, and spreads to finish they always found time to get together and celebrate a fellow staffers birthday or holiday.

Although the schedule was hectic most felt the staffers prevailed to produce the best communication network the school had ever seen.



FIFTH PERIOD staff members were: Front Row: Stacy Christianson, Katrina Avant, Marilyn Zielke (advisor). Back Row: Robbie Stephenson, Kim Hendricks, Kathy Lawson, Melanie Brown, Zeporia Tucker, and Melissa Tomlinson. BEFORE SHE GOES on the air Kim McNeil checks with Tim O'Briant on an editorial.



